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FSM ONPA AIRS TRANSLATED VERSIONS OF AUDIT REPORTS ON RADIO NETWORKS 

 

In line with its push to reach as many FSM citizens as possible in accessing information on its 

newly - completed audit assignments, the FSM Office of the National Public Auditor (ONPA), 

launched its latest initiative to summarize, translate, and record public service announcements 

of audit reports.  This push is required by ONPA’s Stakeholders’ Engagement Strategies. 

The   two audits that were subjects to this current campaign were released January of this year. 

These audit reports are:  

Audit Report 2020-01: Performance Audit on Implementation of Recommendations of Audit 

Report No. 2016-05: FSM Prepaid Tel-card Purchase: Highly Susceptible to Abuse and Misuse 

Due to Lack of Effective Controls 

Audit Report 2020-02: Performance Audit on Implementation of Recommendations of Audit 

Report No. 2016-06: The FSM Consulate General Office in Guam and the Department of 

Foreign Affairs Did Not Take Corrective Actions to Address All Audit Findings and 

Recommendations 

These two audit reports have been translated into Pohnpeian, Kosraean, Chuukese, Yapese, 

and Woleaian versions.  The broadcasts will run for two weeks starting March 2, 2020 and will 

be aired by the government radio station of each state in the country.  Time slots for the radio 

programs are one in the morning and one in the afternoon. 

Ankie “Duke” Mendiola, ONPA IT Specialist, and Felix Yinug, ONPA Staff Auditor, are assigned 

to this project. The dynamic duo worked with Micronesian Productions, located in Kolonia, 

Pohnpei. The ONPA is positive this program will definitely be helpful to the entire FSM citizenry 

especially those who reside on the outer islands and in the remote villages. To access the full 

audit reports, one can also visit www.fsmopa.fm. 

 

  

 

 


